
RALEIGH WATER DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Board of Commissioners of the Raleigh Water District has called a public hearing to be held at the 
Water District office: 

5010 SW Scholls Ferry Road 
Portland, OR 97225 

The hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 19th, 2007, at 7:00 pm. 
 
The hearing is called under the provisions of ORS 264.312, for the purpose of considering rates and 
charges to customers for water and services provided. 
 
If you would like more information, please call the District office at (503)292-4894 during business hours, 
7:30 am to 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday. 
 
 
 
While we strive to contain costs wherever possible, Water District staff will be recommending a rate 
increase in order to provide our nearly 1000 customers with safe, clean drinking water now and in the 
future.  To ensure that Raleigh Water District continues to meet these goals, your water rates pay for:  
capital improvement projects, water main replacements and system upgrades as identified in the District 
Master Plan.  Staff is recommending that the rate increase take effect July, 01, 2007. 
 

 
The recommendation to the Board of Commissioners is: 

 
 Current Rate Recommended 

Rate 
Percent Change Change 

Commodity $1.90 $2.00 5.26% $0.10 
Monthly Service 

Fee 
$9.61 $9.61 0% $0.00 

 
1ccf = 100 cubic feet = 748 gallons 

 
 

WATER CHARGES FOR AN AVERAGE SINGLE FAMILY RESIDENC E AT 10 CCF PER 
MONTH 

 
¾ Inch Meter Current Proposed Change 

Consumed $19.00 $20.00 $1.00 
Monthly Service Fee $9.61 $9.61 $0.00 

Total $28.61 $29.61 $1.00 
 
 

An average single-family residence using a ¾ inch meter will pay approximately $1.00 more per month. 
 
 

5010 SW Scholls Ferry Road, Portland, Oregon 
503-292-4894 


